
School Newsletter—Week Ending Friday, 20th September 2019 

September 2019 

MON 

23rd 

Sept 

Stay and Learn—Year 

5—starting at 9.00 am.  

Parents are invited to 

come along  and meet 

your child’s new teacher. 

TUE 

24th 

Sept 

Stay and Learn—Year 

6—today parents with 

children in Year 6 have 

the chance to meet their 

child’s teacher.  Start 

time 9.00 am. 

FRI 

27th 

Sept 

 

TUE 

1ST 

Oct 

Cafe Church—starts at 

3.30 pm until 4.30 pm.  

Everyone welcome. 

We welcome cake donations for the 

MacMillan Cancer Coffee Morning 

next week.   

Timetables for when you can join your 

child in class will be sent out today.  

Copies available in the office just in 

case... 

 

COFFEE MORNING 



 

 

 

The breakfast club start time has changed to 8.00 am with some changes on how it operates. 

Those children in Years 1, 2 and 3 will enter school through the main entrance (front door) and will be 
signed in as usual by a member of staff.  These children will receive their breakfast first followed by 
games and activities. 

The children in Years 4, 5 and 6 will be signed in at the KS2 gate/Year 3 entrance (left hand side gate 
as you enter the school grounds).  These children will first of all take part in a physical sport activity 
with sports provider before going into breakfast club at 8.30 am. 

No child will be allowed into school after 8.30 am.  Any child arriving after this time, with the 
exception of Year 6 who can walk to school alone, will need to be supervised by a parent until school 
starts at 8.55 am. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

HIGH SCHOOL PLACES 

SEPTEMBER 2020  

Parents need to apply for high 

school places for children 

currently in Year 6.  Bolton 

Council deal with these 

applications and parents need to 

apply on-line before the 31st 

October 2019.   

New PE shirts were introduced this year 

for all classes.  They are on sale at 

Whittaker’s now. 

We would like to see all the children 

changing over to these as and when you 

replace their PE kits.   

   Thank you. 

NEW PE SHIRTS 
MOBILE TELEPHONE 

NUMBERS 

If you have changed your 

telephone number recently, 

please let the office staff know so 

that we can contact  you in an 

emergency. 

Thank you. 



There will be box in school for all your kind donations. 



Speak Up Speak Out Day 

Here are some of the children from Year 1 drawing pictures to 

show fairness and kindness to each other. 
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Attendance this week

Well done to R2 in Key Stage 1 and M4 in Key Stage 2 for the 

best attendance. 

Aldi Stickers 

We are still collecting the 
ALDI sports stickers—we 
need 300 in order to receive 
a free sports kit.  So if you do 
your shopping in Aldi, then 
please do take up their offer 
of stickers.  Thank you! 
 


